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Dear Professor Stemplowski, 
I am sorry to hear that Giles Coren's article has caused such distress. You 
may be interested in the letters that we published on this subject this 
morning, including one from your successor. In case you are not an 
online subscriber, I am copying them at the bottom of this letter. (I realise 
that, since you have been looking at our Archive, you probably are, but 
just to be on the safe side ...) You are, of course, quite right that if the 
boot was on the other foot the opportunities for parodying Britons  
attempting to speak Polish would be infinitely greater. 
We very much appreciate you getting in touch with us. 
Thank you for writing. 
With best wishes, 
Rose Wild, 
Feedback editor, 
The Times. 
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